


As a long-time residents of the community, my neighbours and I appreciate the
benefits of development and growth. However, there is concern that such a
project, if implemented, will produce diminishing returns to our growth. I
recommend that this project reset its planning and start with the reality of
our communities' norms and needs. Growth needs to be in accordance with City
priorities. Development is a long-term proposition. It must be inclusive in
procedure and strategic in nature. Development should be centred on the
reality of what kind of community we will be creating for current and future
community members.

Thank you for your consideration of opinions expressed.

Sabrina Di Marco
 


